S FROM THE FRIENDS





WELCOME BACK!

Welcome back to a new school year and a big welcome to all the new families who have joined our school. It's lovely to see so many new faces.

As some of you already know, the current Friends committee will be standing down at the AGM on Tuesday 23rd September. This will be followed by the OGM, which will be led by the new committee. Full details about this are in this newsletter. Everyone is welcome to come along.

Last term, we raised a wonderful £6,899.00 and this money was used to help fund the new play equipment. Funding this equipment was the last decision of this Friends Committee and we are so pleased that it has been installed before we stand down. We hope the children love this new addition to their playground,

In this newsletter, we have included information about how much we raised during the three years we have been running the Friends committee and the items we have been lucky enough to provide the school with during this time.

We can't thank you all enough for the support you have shown us and we wish the new committee the best of luck, as well as our continued support, as they take over.

Katie and Becky - Co-Chairs, Karen - Secretary, Hannah - Treasurer Thank you to Hannah and Marney who also worked with us as Secretary and Treasurer.

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS





Panto Tickets On Sale Oh yes they are!



Wednesday 17th December, 6pm

Casualty and EastEnders star, Nigel Harman will be joining Andy Collins in Jack and the Beanstalk at the Waterside Theatre in Aylesbury, in December.

We are delighted to be selling tickets for seats in the stalls, at just £20 per person (prices usually £29).

We have a limited amount of tickets available and only until 22nd September to sell them. So, don't miss out on this brilliant opportunity for a night of festive family fun. Visit our website for tickets.

The panto at Aylesbury includes a water fight so don't forget your water pistols. Or if that's not your thing, your raincoats!

e: thefriendsofhazlemere@gmail.com



W: thefriendsofhazlemerecofe.co.uk





Friends AGM and OGM

Tuesday 23rd September 7.45pm, School Hall

Please do join us on Tuesday 23rd September, when we will be holding our AGM, immediately followed by our OGM.

At the AGM, we will review how much the Friends raised for the school last year. At this meeting, we will say a fond farewell to the current, Co-Chairs, Secretary and Treasurer. Nominations for new committee members will be heard and a new committee will be voted in, to take over the running of The Friends.

The OGM will then take place to discuss new ways to fundraise for the school and any upcoming events.

As usual, everyone is welcome. It would be wonderful to see some new faces and hear some fresh ideas.

friendsofhazlemere@gmail.com

W: thefriendsofhazlemerecofe.co.uk



THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT



During our three years, through your tremendous support, we have raised an incredible £35,000 and through this we have been able to provide the school with:

New playground equipment
Wall Bars in the hall
A Colour Run
An Inflatable fun day
New PE equipment
Support in providing the new school vision
A whole school trip to the London Aquarium
Equipment for the media suite
Visualisers for every classroom

Whiteboard for the Prayer Space
Kapow Learning scheme
Road to Paris workshop
Wet play equipment
New rugs for Early Years
New dictionaries
Class recommended reading list
Year 6 leavers photo books
Recommended reads

We've also put on the following events or provided treats for the children, including:

Family theatre trips to London Reduced pantomime tickets Mr Bubbleworks science visits Easter Raffles Christmas and Summer Fayres Quizzes Christmas and summer discos Wreath making evenings Doughnut sales Ice cream van visits Easter Eggs
Christmas Crackers
Selection boxes
Party food for class parties
Ice pops for sports day.
Nativity photos and DVDS
Thursday hot dogs
Second-hand uniform
World book day prizes

We would like to thank you for your continued support of our fundraising activities and we look forward to supporting the new committee.



thefriendsofhazlemerecofeschool



thefriendsofhazlemerecofe.co.uk



friendsofhazlemere@gmail.com